
Dear Residents, 

 

 Palisade Avenue is going to be closed to through traffic between Sylvan Avenue (9W) and 

Summit Street (by the Englewood border) for several weeks starting Tuesday, March 19th. 

The road will be closed Monday to Friday starting from 7am and possibly going as late as 4pm 

(end time is tentative). 

 
Residents of Clifton Terrace, who need to enter and exit their street, can access via Floyd 
Street.   
 

Palisade Avenue will be open west of Summit Street. 

 

If a resident needs to access any of the buildings in the closed area of Palisade Avenue, they are 

to enter via the Summit Street/ Palisade Avenue intersection. 

There will be a police officer stationed at the construction site.  

 

If drivers do need to enter this area of Palisade Avenue, keep in mind that is a construction 

zone and there are hazards. Police officers will be there to guide you. Also, there might be 

some buildings that are inaccessible to vehicle traffic. 

 

While navigating the detour, drivers should expect delays especially during the morning and 

evening rush hours.  

 

Please plan accordingly. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Mark M. Park 

Mayor of Englewood Cliffs 

 

William Henkelman 

Police Chief of Englewood Cliffs 

  
 

 

 

 
 


